WORD FOR THE WEEK L - =

We were in Nigeria in the back seat of a car being driven by folk we scarcely knew, when they 2’222
said, “We receive your Word for the Week by email every week, we do enjoy it and find it |
stimulating and faith building”. We were amazed! he Mun'sq},

We have been writing this weekly devotional for nearly eight years and it goes around the world. _
We email folk in Fiji, New Zealand, USA, Australia, Canada and Africa, as well as throughout mainland |
Europe. One of Living Waters Church members, who works in Airbus has a large group he distributes
it to, and one of his colleagues in Germany translates and circulates it further each week.

Joyce and I usually write alternate messages, they come out of what we are receiving from God as &

we seek him day by day. We always aim to be fresh, spontaneous, and to encourage faith. We plan nuary 2011

4
to publish them as a daily devotional soon. We regularly receive very positive feedback via email na,,ft,\,',’;?ana
on the WFTW, which encourages us greatly. K or Christma..

You can subscribe to receive WFTW by email on www.the222trust.org.uk. Go to the website, click Work for the Week, click on
top entry, go to the foot of the page and insert your email address in the box provided.
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MINISTRY UPDATE

There are some folk who say to us, “How are you enjoying
your vetirement?” The fact that we do not believe in retirement
in the Kingdom of God, does not mean that if we are not
working hard we feel guilty, as we do have time to relax as well. = |

We are regularly involved in responding to invitations to preach

and teach. Charles is preaching on Father's Day at the Kingdom Waskdays on UGB UK 9- 12@ -
Faith Church in Taunton, and Joyce is taking two Ladies Days

in Norwich and Worcester in the next few weeks. We regularly preach at Living Waters Church

and play our part in the leadership of the Church, supporting Daniel & Tanya.

We are just about to record another programme for UCB Radio with Paul Hammond, which is a great opportunity to touch
more lives. We are also part of a Prophetic Forum which meets a couple of times a year.

We are going to Eugene, Oregon, USA in August, at the invitation of Beth Barone who is bringing a fresh and inspiring teaching
to our church and into our lives.

We have a constant stream of visitors to our home, mostly friends and family, but it is always a time to be stimulated and sharpen
one another, as iron sharpens iron. There are other leaders who we meet with on a regular basis.

FAMILY NEwS

Daniel, Tanya, Campbell and Ella are going to Australia this summer. Tanya’s parents have not been well and it is important to
be able to help and support them. It is a real faith venture for them, but they are proving God to be faithful as they see the
provision come in.

We are having our granddaughter Tegan from Bulgaria, together with her cousin Marincho to stay for a month from mid July.
Marincho who is Milena's brother’s son really wants to improve his English, so we will be helping him with that.
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